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The Importance of Flexibility to the Trusts and Estates Attorney
Day Pitney Private Client Partner Michael S. Schwartz authored the article "The Importance of Flexibility to the Trusts and 
Estates Attorney" in the New York Law Journal. Schwartz, chair of the Trusts and Estates Law Section of the New York State 
Bar Association, writes, "As estate planning attorneys, we are taking that concept of flexibility and building it into our client's 
estate plans. That is because the estate tax laws are in a period of significant flux."  The article goes on to discuss 
uncertainties in the current tax laws, and how practitioners can best advise their clients.

Read the full article here.
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